GCity of New Podford

IN COMMITTEE

April 08, 2021

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, March 22, 2021, considered a
RELATED MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting that a representative of the New Bedford
Harbor Commission d/b/a New Bedford Port Authority appear before the Committee on Finance
in December 2020 to detail any additional expenses that were required above the $800,000
purchase price for the Commission to be able to occupy the property at 123 MacArthur Drive.
(To be Referred to the New Bedford Harbor Commission d/b/a New Bedford Port Authority and
the Committee on Finance.) {Ref’d 05/28/2020)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the RELATED MOTION,
Councillor Morad, requesting that a representative of the New Bedford Harbor Commission d/b/a
New Bedford Port Authority appear before the Committee on Finance in December 2020 to detail
any additional expenses that were required above the $800,000 purchase price for the
Commission to be able to occupy the property at 123 MacArthur Drive. This motion passed on a
Roll Call Vote of Yeas 10, Nays 0, with Councillors Abreu, yes; Baptiste, yes; Camney, yes;
Coelho, yes; Dunn, yes; Giesta, yes; Lima, yes; Lopes, yes; Markey, yes and Morad, yes.
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Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

May 28, 2020

RELATED MOTION

Requesting that a representative of the New Bedford Harbor Commission d/b/a New
Bedford Port Authority appear before the Committee on Finance in December 2020 to detail any
additional expenses that were required above the $800,000 purchase price for the Commission to be
able to occupy the property at 123 MacArthur Drive. (To be Referred to the New Bedford Harbor

Commission d/b/a New Bedford Port Authority and the Committee on Finance.)

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large



